
 
 

 
 

Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for 
Environment (including Transport) 

Thursday, 21 May 2015 
 

ADDENDA 
 

2. Questions from County Councillors  

  
Councillor Nick Hards 
 
“Please can the Cabinet Member for Environment and Economy explain why there 
seems to have been no progress with the construction of the build out on Oxford 
Crescent which he authorised on 4th September 2014, although the 20 mph speed 
limit is now in place? Minute 49/14 refers. Mr Perry, whose son was killed on this 
road in 2013, has been asking when the work will be completed.” 
 
Cabinet Member for Environment 

 
“Following various meetings in early 2014 between me, the Deputy Director for 
Environment & Economy, Councillor Hards and Mr & Mrs Perry it was agreed in 
May 2014 that Oxfordshire County Council would carry out a consultation with 
regard to the installation of a 20 miles per hour speed restriction and a build out 
with a raised table adjacent to it, it was also agreed that Oxfordshire County 
Council could provide  £6000 of funding towards the project in the financial year 
2014/15 and that this would fund the installation of the lower speed limit but 
external funding would be required to implement the whole scheme. 
 
The scheme was subsequently approved by me in September 2014 and the 20 
miles per hour speed restriction implemented as agreed. Unfortunately external 
funding for the build out/raised table has not yet to come to fruition so I regret that 
currently Oxfordshire County Council are unable to finish the scheme.” 
 

3. Petitions and Public Address  

 

 
Speaker 

 

 
Item 

 
Robert Pehrson (Resident) 
Tudor Taylor (Shiplake parish 
Council 
Councillor David Bartholomew  
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Councillor Arash Fatemian 

 
6. Proposed Pedestrian Crossing, A4260 
Oxford Road/Broad Gap, Bodicote 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


